
Join a Community Expert Group! 
The Jackie Walorski Center for Evidence-Based Case Management wants to learn from home 

visiting staff about your experiences with case management in the field of home visiting! 

  

We are looking for up to 8 home visiting staff or family support professionals to inform and guide 

a project aiming to identify, evaluate, and share practices and strategies that will help families 

access community resources and services supports. If you have at least 1 year of experience in 

early childhood home visiting and experience and interest in case management, care 

coordination, or service coordination in home visiting and/or centralized or coordinated intake 

systems that include home visiting, please consider joining us! 

Community Expert Group Members will: 

• Participate in a 60–90 minute monthly virtual Zoom meeting for approximately 9 months, 

starting in late August or early September 2024 

• Share your experiences, provide feedback on project activities, and make 

recommendations 

• Receive $150 per meeting 

Translation services will be available for group members who speak Spanish.  

To learn more, contact us at ebcm@jhu.edu or use the QR code to complete a brief 

form. We will accept applications through early August or until the group is filled. 

Our goal is that this group will reflect the diversity of home visiting staff, models, 

communities, and systems across the U.S. Although we may not be able to include 

everyone who wants to participate, we appreciate your interest and your time!  

This project is supported by the Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) of the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) under the Maternal and Child Health 

Bureau Cooperative Agreement (1 UU6MC50283‐01‐00) totaling $4,499,239.00 with 0 percent financed with nongovernmental sources . The contents are those of the author(s) and do not 

necessarily represent the official views of, nor an endorsement, by HRSA, HHS, or the U.S. Government. For more information, please visit HRSA.gov. The Center is a partnership between 

Education Development Center; James Bell Associates; the Institute for the Advancement of Family Support Professionals; Start Early; Johns Hopkins Bloomberg School of Public Health; 

Urban Institute; and Chapin Hall. 
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